
  Waltham Garden Club 
 http://www.walthamgardenclub.com/ 

Name: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
(First)     (Last)     (Preferred Name) 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 
(Street)    (City)                         (State)             (Zip) 

Telephone: ______________________________     _______________________________________ 
(Landline)   (Cell) 

Email: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
WGC sends “The Grapevine” newsletter and other communications electronically. 

Waltham Garden Club asks members to help with these activities. Please indicate how you might help. 

 Civic Gardening  Meeting 
Hospitality 

 Newsletter  Community 
Activities 

 Publicity  Conservation  Website  City Hall 
Decorating 

 Floral Exhibits  Horticulture  Yearbook  Public 
Events 

What are your gardening interests?  _______________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

How did you become interested in or find out about the Waltham Garden Club? _______________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

For members joining after March, we plan to share your contact info and gardening interests in our monthly 
members-only newsletter, unless you indicate otherwise. ____________________________________________ 
Please be aware that contact information is shared with members in our annual yearbook/membership directory. 

Annual membership dues are $40.  Please make check payable to Waltham Garden Club and mail to the WGC 

Treasurer or bring to a monthly meeting.  Regular meetings are held on the third Tuesday of September, October, 

November, February, March, April, May, and June.  If joining the WGC after December, you may pay a prorated fee of $5 

per meeting for the remainder of the current year’s programs. Annual renewal dues of current members are paid in March. 

Please save this fillable PDF to submit with your dues. If filled out electronically, save again with your last name added to 

the file name and email it to walthamgardenclub@gmail.com. If printed, mail this membership form to the WGC Treasurer 

or bring it to a monthly meeting. 

Fran Arnold, WGC Treasurer 

43 Stearns St. 
Waltham, MA 02453 

617-599-0950
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